

May 7, 2014

RE: Additional Letter of Support for dotgay LLC (Application ID# 1-1713-23699)

Dear ICANN,

Please accept this new letter of support that has arrived before the submission deadline, to be included with dotgay LLC's community application for .GAY.

Best regards,

Jamie Baxter VP of Marketing dotgay LLC



1090 Vermont Avenue, NW | Suite 850 Washington, DC 20005

May 6, 2014

Dear Dr. Crocker, Mr. Chehade and Members of the ICANN Board:

This letter constitutes an expression of our support for the selection of dotgay LLC to create and administer the proposed .gay top-level-domain (TLD).

Log Cabin Republicans (LCR) is the nation's original and largest organization representing gay and lesbian conservatives and allies. Founded in the late 1970s in homage to President Lincoln's dedication to liberty and the Republican Party's history of championing equality, Log Cabin Republicans promotes fairness, freedom, and equal rights for all Americans. With a strong National organization located in Washington, D.C. and local chapters across the United States, LCR is a leading voice in moving the Republican Party to the right side of history on issues affecting gay and lesbian Americans.

As a leading force in the fight for equality, Log Cabin Republicans understands the importance of a .gay TLD for enhancing the communications and outreach efforts of all organizations representing the LGBT community. It is because of this dedication to the broader community that LCR supports dotgay LLC's application for the creation of and control over a .gay TLD.

Dotgay LLC should be given the rights to the .gay TLD because it is truly committed to supporting the LGBT community; its proposal to donate 67% of its profits to non-profit LGBT organizations is proof that dotgay LLC's highest priority is to create a pro-LGBT business model that will help secure equality and dignity for all in the LGBT community. Additionally, as the only organization in the community application process to reach out to Log Cabin Republicans and our non-partisan sister think tank Liberty Education Forum, dotgay LLC showed their willingness to seek a broad coalition of supporters.

For these reasons, Log Cabin Republicans supports dotgay LLC's bid to secure the .gay TLD. We respectfully encourage you to accept dotgay LLC's application.

Sincerely,

Gregory T. Angelo Executive Director Log Cabin Republicans